April 18, 1968

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Pete has been transferred to the
Marine Division and was kind enough to
write this letter for us.

We had planned to send these
samples to you sooner but had to wait
for the pictures.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Yo ey

T.A. Bay
Division Geologist
Houston Divn. Exploration

T. A. Bay, Jr.





